
Denise Ogawa is privileged to work for the CHOC Foundation raising 
needed funds for the Children’s Hospital of Orange County, viewing this 

role as more of a vocation than a job.  As a former early childhood 

educator, Denise’s passion for the wellbeing of children applies to all 
aspects of childhood, including the importance of health, both physical 

and mental.  In her role as Director of Planned Giving, she considers it one 

of the honors of her life to work with community members who want to 
benefit the health and well-being of children, now and far into the 

future.  She can think of no other mission more valuable than investing in 

the future of children’s health.  Denise is an Orange County native with a 
wonderful husband, two grown children, a love for dogs and soccer.  She 

can be found on the stage as a CHOC Follies cast member, which has 
quickly become her favorite way of volunteering for a cause near and 

dear to her heart. 
 


